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June 15, 2022

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell
Executive Director

KY Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

PO Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Re: Case No. 2020-00331
Western Pulaski County Water District
Big Clifty Creek Area Water System Improvements — Phase 2
KY Highway 80/Fishing Creek Bridge Water Line Replacement

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

As required in the PSC Order for Case No. 2020-00331, please be advised that the construction
began on January 11, 2020. The 50 percent completion mark was reached around April 1, 2021.
We apologize for not notifying the Commission as ordered at the start of construction and at the
50 percent mark. It was an oversight on our part.

Construction is not yet complete; the District requested that the existing 10-inch water line that
was taken out of service remain on the bridge for at least a year to reassure that the new 12-inch
water main that was installed along the Fishing Creek Bridge was secure and leak free. An
inspection is to take place within the next month and if all is secure and leak free, the process of
removing the existing 10-inch will take place to complete the project.
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Deron S. Byrne, P.E.
Project Engineer
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(0% Don Calder, Chairman, WPCWD
W. Randal Jones, Esq., Bond Attorney
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